
  

   

 

 

 

 

 

           

10th May 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Neighbour 

 

 

UK COMAH Regulations 2015 

 

Each year we write to the businesses and households within the Public Information Zone (PIZ) to 

provide information about William Blythe, what we manufacture and what local residents should do 

in the unlikely event of a major incident at our Church site. This is part of our communication 

obligations under the Control of Major Accident Hazards Regulations 2015 (or COMAH for short). 

 

I enclose a copy of our latest PIZ information leaflet “Safety Advice for the Community”. 

It can also be downloaded from our website http://www.williamblythe.com/corporate-

responsibility/public-safety-information 

I can advise you that this information has been updated since the last notification and the contents 

of the leaflet should be read carefully. Further hard copies and information can be obtained by 

contacting Steve Barker, Safety, Health & Environment Manager at William Blythe Ltd., on (01254) 

320 279. 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brendan Catlow 

General Manager 

 

 

 


